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Montreal, Nov. 21,1921.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., LL.D.,
Principal, McGill University,

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,
I was naturally gratified to learn through the Press that 

you have announced negotiations now under way for a Chair of 
Public Speaking.

To furnish strengthening evidence of the utility of such 
a course, I have taken the liberty of asking two or three leading 
men in the Profession to write you briefly on the matter.

Trusting that an early arrangement may be effected,
Yours respectfully,


